
 

 
To:      Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board   
 
From: Matt Heinz, Supervisor, District 2     
 
Date: June 12, 2025 
 
RE:    June 17, 2025, Addendum Agenda: Plan for South Tucson Fire & EMS Response 
 

Board of Supervisors 
 
Discussion/Direction/Action: Directing the County Administrator to come back to the Board of 
Supervisors at the July 15, 2025, Board Meeting with a plan for how Pima County will help financially 
support the City of South Tucson such that it can contract with Tucson Fire Department to provide 
full-time fire and EMS services to the City of South Tucson. The citizens of South Tucson need to be 
able to count on reliable fire and EMS services 24/7. Such a plan may include time limits or other 
parameters agreeable to both Pima County and the City of South Tucson.  
 
 
 
cc: Jan Lesher, County Administrator 
 Veronica Moreno, City Manager, City of South Tucson 
 
 
 


